Executive Committee Meeting Minutes - 01/19/24


DPI Grant Update
· Per Michael McCabe from DPI, the school does not have to be a 501(c)(3) to receive the grant. The school is currently non-stock. 
· Does the Governance Board also have to have non-stock/501(c)(3) status?

Election Planning
· Parent Group has their survey ready and are looking to join the Governance Board in an email informing people of the upcoming elections. We have prior year’s documents that can be updated.

State of the Schools Survey Update
· We are looking at sending out a survey next week. We will be including a question on suggestions for attracting diversity.

501(c)(3) Status for the School
· We are not sure if the school had 501(c)3 status at the beginning. It does not currently have 501(c)3 status, and we are looking into it.

Governance Board Archives
· Sara is working on locating and organizing records in the paper archives, in addition to organizing digital files and folders for easier access and storage.

February Agenda Items
· Parent Education Night in March
· Board Development elections

